RAUMATI BEACH SCHOOL

4 December 2017

Dear Parents & Guardians,

REMINDER - YEAR 8 END OF YEAR INFORMATION

Year 8 Dance

Friday 8 December, arriving from 6.45, dance starts at 7pm (parents leave). School Hall

Dress: dressy casual

Please bring a plate of finger food (no lollies, chippies, popcorn, fizzy please).

Parents welcome to return at 9.15pm for final dances. All students must be collected from the hall by an adult.

Year 8 Leavers' Celebration

Wednesday 13th December, students seated by 6.50pm, starting at 7pm.

Where: School Hall

Dress: tidy, clean school uniform

Parents, whanau of all students invited to attend.

Leavers' Gifts

Some students like to leave a gift in remembrance of their time at RBS: a donation of a book to the school library is very welcome. Please see Dawn in the library for ideas. A donor thank-you card is placed in the front of any donated books.

Queries? Please see your child's teacher or email Wendy Keating, wkeating@raumatibeach.school.nz.

Regards,

TEAM KAPITI